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The CDS, as in other states, has made a significant improvement in increasing recycling rates and
lessening the amount of littered containers. However, due to current circumstances and cost of
living increases, it's time for the refund to be increased as well. My understanding is there also
needs to be more convenient return points to allow more people to participate in the scheme. This
benefits both people and the environment and our marine life and wildlife in general. Thank you!



